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Monday 28th January 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The School Council would like to hold a Cake Sale in school on 

Monday 11th February to raise money for ‘The NSPCC Speak 

Out Stay Safe Programme’. Members of the Programme came 

into our school to help pupils to have the knowledge and 

awareness of how to stay safe.  

 

The School Council would like to ask for your help.  

On Thursday 7th and Friday 8th February could you please 

donate and bring to school any cakes that are packaged and 

sealed to sell the following Monday. 

Cakes will be sold in the school hall at break time and after 

school at 3.30pm. All money raised will be donated to the 

NSPCC. 

 

Thank you for your continuous support, 

 

The St Paul’s Peel C of E School Council 

 

        


